
Unit… 
We will be starting a new 
unit on winter.  We will be 
talking about winter weather 
and learn about hibernation 
and which animals hibernate; 
we will continue with the al-
phabet.  

 

Memory Verse… 

Our memory verse remains 
the same. 

Letter of the week…   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Marcia and I would like to 
thank everyone for the 
Christmas gifts we received.  
Your thoughtfulness is really 
appreciated! 
 
 

Please bring a snack for 18 students. Thank you! 

We no longer need drinks!  
 

Snack Helpers 
Monday, January 8 - Gracie Steelman 
Wednesday, January 10 - Josie Cobb 

Friday, January 12 - Jack Godard 

“I will tell of all the marvelous things you have done.  
Psalm 9:1b 
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Enrollment Reminder… 
If you are planning on 
your child coming back 
next year, please let us 
know as soon as possible. 
 
If you know someone 
wanting to send their 
child, we’d appreciate it if 
you’d let them know. 
 
 
Also, if you enroll your 
child and then change 
your mind, please let us 
know in plenty of time.  In 
the past we’ve held spots 
open only to have them 
cancelled when the school 
year starts.   
 
 Thanks so much! 
 Ms. Sheila 

www.zionmillstadt.com/Zion/Preschool 

Reminder:  There is no school 
on Monday, January 15th 


